
 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO PASS A BY-LAW TO STOP UP AND CLOSE  
AN UNOPENED ROAD ALLOWANCE 

 
 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of South Dundas 
proposes to enact a by-law to stop up, close and sell the unopened road allowance described as 
follows: 
 

The unopened road allowance located adjacent to Billings Avenue East  
and Billings Avenue West.  

 
Closure of portions of this unopened road allowance will help facilitate the design and 
connection of utilities and roadway to a new, draft-approved subdivision. 
 
Further details are available at southdundas.com/news-notices. 
 
The proposed by-law and supporting information for the closure to which the by-law would 
apply, may be seen by making an appointment with Chantal Lapierre, Building and Planning 
Technician, during regular office hours. 
 
The proposed by-law will come before Council for consideration at the Regular Meeting of 
Council to be held the 23rd day of October, 2024, at 6:00 p.m.  At that time Council will hear in 
person, or by his/her counsel, solicitor or agent, any person who claims his/her land will be 
prejudicially affected and who applies to be heard. 

 
DATED at the Municipality of South Dundas this 25th day of September, 2024. 

 
Crystal LeBrun 
Clerk/Director of Corporate Services 

 

 


